P 20000098/

To: Division of Corporations

From : Mark Ludwig

Date: 3/23/2021

Re: Statement of Fact, Fraudulent Business

| have been receiving mail in the name of a business called Woodrow Records Company. On 3/17/21 |
called the Department of Corporations for the State of Florida. | asked them about this company. They
stated that the business was opened in November of 2020 with my name listed as the CEQ of the
company with my home address. Neither | nor my wife opened a business with this name. On
3/18/2021 we contacted the Consumer Fraud Department of the State of Florida and filed/submitted a
complaint online through their website. | also made a police report with the Lake Mary Police
Department, case number 202170000146.

This entity (Woodrow Records Company) was created without my knowledge or consent.

Thank you,
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